
Ann Machado - Bob Peer 

Anne,

Bob Peer has permission to do the needed construction work at our Country Kitchen Warren Ave. distribution 
center.

If you have any questions please call me at the below number.

Thank You,

Scott Russell
Director of Sales
Lepage Bakeries
scott.russell@flocorp.com
207.423.7032

From: <Scott.Russell@flocorp.com>
To: <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 11/13/2014 4:46 PM
Subject: Bob Peer
CC: <Brian.Devlin@flocorp.com>
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